
 
 
     November 20, 2014 
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO: Sunil Weerakkody, Branch Chief 

PRA Operations and Human Factors Branch 
Division of Risk Assessment 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 

 
FROM: Michael Montecalvo, Reliability and Risk Analyst /RA/ 
  PRA Operations and Human Factors Branch 

Division of Risk Assessment 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 

 
SUBJECT: SUMMARY OF OCTOBER 30, 2014 PUBLIC MEETING TO 

CONTINUE DISCUSSIONS BETWEEN THE NRC AND 
INDUSTRY RISK-INFORMED STEERING COMMITTEES 

 
 
On October 30, 2014, the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) staff held a Category 2 
public meeting to continue discussions between the NRC and industry risk-informed steering 
committees (RISC).  The purpose of the meeting was to engage the industry and public in a 
discussion of the progress of the issues being addressed by the working groups formed by the 
RISC’s. 
 
The leads of the two NRC working groups provided presentations on the accomplishments 
and the status of the issues.  These included actions completed, public meetings held, 
planned interactions with the industry working groups in the future, and proposed due dates for 
deliverables.  Both working group leads reported that significant progress has been made, but 
there is still much work to be completed.  The group leads expressed some concern on 
meeting the deliverables due dates, but are working toward that goal.  The NRC probabilistic 
risk assessment (PRA) Technical Adequacy working group’s presentation is available in the 
Agencywide Documents Access and Management System (ADAMS) Accession Number 
ML14304A430.  The NRC Treatment of Uncertainty in Decision Making working group’s 
presentation is available in ADAMS Accession Number ML14304A433.  The industry’s PRA 
Technical Adequacy working group lead also gave a presentation.  That presentation is 
available in ADAMS Accession Number ML14304A436.  The remainder of the discussion was 
focused on the next meeting.  The RISC’s decided that the primary goal of the next meeting 
would be to discuss topics for 2015.  The next public meeting is scheduled for December 17, 
2014.  
 
 
CONTACT:  Michael Montecalvo, NRR/DRA 
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The meeting was attended by 35 individuals, primarily representing industry, 
non-governmental organizations, and NRC staff.  No feedback forms were received after the 
meeting.  The meeting notice is available in ADAMS Accession Number ML14283A180. 
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List of Attendees 
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LIST OF MEETING ATTENDEES 
 

Name Organization 
Bill Dean NRC
John Nakoski NRC 
Anders Gilbertson NRC 
Jerrod Demers NRC 
John Monninger NRC 
Joe Giitter NRC 
Sam Lee NRC 
Rich Correia NRC 
See Meng Wong NRC 
Hossein Hamzehee NRC 
Victoria Anderson NEI 
Michael Montecalvo  NRC 
Fernando Ferrante NRC 
Donald Chung NRC 
Donnie Harrison NRC 
Maria Korsnick CENG/Exelon 
Joe Pollock NEI 
Sue Perkins-Grew NEI 
Paul Amico Hughes Associates 
Elliott Flick Exelon 
Tony Pietrangelo NEI 
Stuart Lewis EPRI 
Pat Madden NRC 
Doug Copeland NRC 
Bob Rishel* Duke 
Ronaldo Szilard* INL 
Bob Capstick* 3Yankees 
Bill Galyean* Nuscale Power 
Justin Hiller* Ameren Missouri 
Paul Bemis* PGE 
Mary Drouin* NRC 
Gary Demoss* PSEG 
Mike Call* NRC 
Debra Cwiekalo* Nuscale Power 
Jim Chapman* Scientech 
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

 

* Participated by teleconference 
 

ENCLOSURE 


